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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: August 10, 2023                  

 

Midpines Recycling Center in Kings Mountain Closing Indefinitely 

SHELBY, N.C.– Effective August 10th, the Midpines Recycling Center, located at 615 Margrace 
Road in Kings Mountain, will be closed indefinitely due to safety concerns.  

Residents are encouraged to use alternate centers including the Oak Grove Recycling Center, 
located at 1127 Oak Grove Road in Kings Mountain, and the Earl/198 Recycling Center, located 
at 2522 Blacksburg Road in Grover. Cleveland County Recycling Centers are open Monday 
through Saturday from 7 am to 6 pm. 

Further studies will be conducted on the site and plans will be shared soon on the Cleveland 
County website at www.clevelandcounty.com. 
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